My name is Brent Nelson. I have worked as an adjunct in the psychology department for the past 51 years and currently seeking my third consecutive term as the DR of that department unopposed.
For any member interested, I am offering an income opportunity thru my firm Rory Productions LLC in which I represent  TRI, a leading nationally known company that pursues highly probable refunds from the federal government’s Employment Retention Credit ( ERC ) under the Cares act and utility cost reductions.
Please google TRI’s website utilitycostreductions.com  and review the ERC and click services for utility refunds. TRI services a wide array of clients from non profits and for profits ranging in size from small entities to multi-billion dollar corporations.
After your review,   please contact me at 516-510-8944 or bsn2601@aol.com for more detailed information and any questions you may have.
Basically, if you refer a client who receives a refund, I will share a portion of my commission with you. These commissions have been and can be quite substantial.
For you , there is no cost, risk or obligation with little time and effort required on your part. I know, it sounds too simple, but it truly is.
Given the challenging economy, the rapidly decreasing enrollment at NCC and the consequently far fewer adjunct courses, this can be a great opportunity to increase your income.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Best wishes,
Brent Nelson
President of Rory Productions LCC

